
REMEMBERING

Lorna Meryl Sortome
December 7, 1929 - October 21, 2014

Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff

Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Barbara McKinley

Relation: distant cousin

Sherry and family,

My sincere condolences on the death of your mother and grandmother.  My father, Matt Mattson, was

Clarence's cousin.  (Sara, my grandmother, and Emma Sortome were sisters.)  Lorna had a bridal

shower for me in 1975 at her home in Kimberley.  I remember a very warm and loving person.

Sincerely, Barbara (Mattson) McKinley of North Vancouver.


